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TPL Contributes to Bhayangkara Motocross: A Positive Energy for the Tapsel Community

Batang Baruhar Jae Village, Padang Bolak District, North Padang Lawas Regency, was abuzz for two
consecutive days, December 14-15, 2024. The roar of motorcycles and the cheers of enthusiastic
spectators filled the temporary circuit set up at the future site of the North Padang Lawas Police
Headquarters. The Bhayangkara Motocross Kapolres Tapsel Cup, one of the most anticipated
motorsport events, successfully united the enthusiasm of the South Tapanuli community and its
surroundings.

PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk. (TPL) was one of the main supporters of this event. Through its tangible
contributions, the company played a significant role in enlivening the tournament, which was divided
into three categories: Grasstrack, Motocross, and Becak Cross 2024. Additionally, TPL Tapsel Sector
Manager, Heddy Panjaitan, accompanied by the company’s Public Relations representative, Juliandri
Hutabarat, attended the event in person and handed over a grand prize contribution worth IDR 50
million to the winners.

On this occasion, Heddy Panjaitan expressed his pride in contributing to a positive event that brings
widespread benefits to the community. He also hoped that the entire series of activities would run
smoothly without any major obstacles.

"We strongly support events like this, which not only provide entertainment for the community but
also serve as a platform for channeling talent and fostering sportsmanship. As part of the community,
TPL is committed to supporting activities that build togetherness and create a harmonious
atmosphere," said Heddy.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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The South Tapanuli Police Chief, AKBP Yasir Ahmadi, in his speech, appreciated all parties who
supported the successful organization of this event.

"The Bhayangkara Motocross Kapolres Tapsel Cup is part of our efforts to create a conducive
environment within the community, especially after the regional elections. We want to show that
security and order can be achieved through positive activities that involve various community
elements," he explained.

Yasir also expressed special appreciation to the sponsors and supporters of the event, who provided
full support for its success.

"We extend our gratitude to all participants and contributors, especially the sponsors who helped
make this event a success. Your presence and support mean a lot to us and the community," he
concluded.

The Bhayangkara Motocross Kapolres Tapsel Cup 2024 was not only an entertainment spectacle for
motorsport enthusiasts but also a unifying event that strengthened relationships between the
community, law enforcement, and the private sector in South Tapanuli and its surrounding areas.
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